
Parents, 

For the past eight years, the Stars program has taken pride in operating an organized 

quality program.  We provide excellent coaches to encourage and help players 

prepare for the next level.  We are a skill based program focused on player 

development.  

As basketball has changed over the years, so has AAU. AAU now has several levels 

ranging from Elite (Division 1 & 2) to Recreational (Division 3 & 4).  Our focus is to 

prepare and challenge our teams to play in Division 1 and Division 2 levels. We believe 

good competition brings out the best in our players. 

For this 2014 AAU Tournament Play season, the Silicon Valley Stars Select program is 

reaching out to parents with skilled players seeking a higher level of competition to play 

for the Stars.  

With the many AAU teams available, you have many choices for your child to play on.  

I would like to thank you for the consideration of the Silicon Valley Stars Select program 

and wish your child success whether he/she plays for the Stars or another team. 

Regards, 

Mel Robertson – Silicon Valley Stars Select Program Director  

 


